
THE COLORADO BASIN ROUNDTABLE 
C/O P.O. BOX 1120 

GLENWOOD SPRINGS, COLORADO 81602 
 

 
May 24, 2017 
 
Gregory Johnson 
Colorado Water Conservation Board 
WSRF Grants 
1313 Sherman Street 
Denver CO   
(303) 866-3441 
gregory.johnson@state.co.us 
 
Dear Greg: 
 
The Colorado Basin Roundtable voted unanimously at its May 22, 2017 meeting to approve a $40,000 Basin 
Account WSRF grant to the Missouri Heights-Mountain Meadows Irrigation Co. ditch lining project in 
Garfield County. The goal in this phase of improvements is to line 5,800 feet of ditch that seeps about 7 cfs 
of irrigation water. 
 
The project comports with objectives in our Basin Implementation Plan relating to the sustaining of 
agriculture and improving efficient water use. 
 
The project scored 10.25 of a possible 14.25 points on our scoring matrix, which measures how grants 
address our Roundtable objectives.   

 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Jim Pokrandt 

Chair, Colorado Basin Roundtable    
 

 

Attachment: CBRT Grant Matrix Scoring Sheet 
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